
MICHIANA AREA COUNCIL OF GOVERNMENTS 
TRANSPORTATION TECHNICAL ADVISORY COMMITTEE MEETING NOTICE 

 

 

 

The October 5, 2022, Transportation Technical Advisory Committee  

(TTAC) meeting has been canceled due to a scheduling conflict with the  

Indiana MPO Conference. 

 

The next TTAC meeting will be held on the 13th floor of the County-City Building  

in South Bend on Wednesday, November 2, 2022. 

 


